
Backpack & Lunch Policy

In order to prevent the transmission of COVID-19, Summit Academy will
follow the CDC, DPH and DESE guidelines regarding backpacks and
school lunch.

Backpacks
❖ Backpacks will be wiped with disinfectant wipes upon entry to Summit

Academy.

Lunch
❖ Students may bring lunch from home or receive a free, cold lunch

provided by the Worcester Public Schools.
❖ Lunches must be prepared and packaged as follows:

➢ Only disposable bags and disposable containers are allowed.
➢ No tupperware-type containers will be allowed. If any

non-disposable containers are brought to school, they will be
discarded and will not be returned home.

➢ Reusable drink containers may be used within regulation;
disposable bottles are permitted and are provided by the
school, if needed.
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